
From: Dave Eastman 

Sent: 28 December 2022 14:51 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Planning Application - 2022/5378/T 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Camden Council 
I object to Planning Application - 2022/5378/T. The tree should not be felled because the crown has 
just been trimmed and at least a year should be allowed to see if shrinkage subsidence stops. 
Secondly, the tree provides important ecological value as one of the key trees in our neighborhood for 
wildlife, and it maintains our neighborhood's attractiveness and real estate value.  
Sincerely,  
David C. 


